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Comments: Central Oregon Wilderness Special Recreation Permit Fee

 

The proposed permit system only restricts outdoor recreation to the people who support our public lands. There

are better ways to care for our public lands by educating recreationalists on LNT, using funds from the NWFP on

trail maintenance to encourage hikers to spread out on other less popular trails. Restricting overnight use to

limited permits for the entire wilderness boundary severely restricts individuals and families from backpacking

opportunities that can be found outside of high use areas. 

 

 

Please consider not implementing the Special Recreation Permit Fee. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Wayne Harvey

 

 

Oregon resident. 

 

 


